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 I am writing this letter as a constituent and a concerned citizen. When we allow large 

Corporations to come in and monopolize any industry the American People do not 

benefit! Look at housing, our neighbors, friends, family members living in homeless. 

Which is beyond belief in the beautiful state of Oregon. Will the citizens of Oregon be 

thrown to the Fat Cats with big cash rolls, they do not shop here, they do not live 

here, they don't care!! The small business shop once again will trampled by the large 

corporations! With no regards to the people of this beautiful state. We the people say 

absolute power corrupts absolutely, we see this all around! Say No to having Large 

Corporations taking control of any industry. We need small businesses, small 

business are the citizens of Oregon, we love this beautiful state.  


